
MEMORANDUM 

To: GBLS Employees 

From: David White, Staff Accountant  

Date: December 30, 2019 

Subject: Paperless Payroll 

GBLS employees will no longer receive paper paystubs.  You will now 
have to log into ADP to view or print your paystubs; in order for you to do 
this you will need to set up an account with ADP.  Enclosed is a copy of 
the instructions on how set up your login account with ADP.  Any 
questions, feel free to call me at ext. 1593. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



1. Open: Web Site - workforcenow.adp.com 

2. Click on “Sign Up 

  

3. Click on “I have a registration code” 

 

4. Enter registration code --not case sensitive 



 

5. Click Enter Information 

 

6. Fill out info - Select “Last 4 digits of SSN,…..” and enter the last 4 digits of your SS# 



 

 

7. Select a User ID, a Password, accept terms and create a password 

 

 

 

You’ll get an email from adp: “ADP Generated Message: Activate Your Email Address” 

And a welcome message: “ADP Generated Message: Welcome to ADP services!” 


